
Ladies and Gentlemen: 
 
I urge you all to vote in favor of SB 823 (National Popular Vote Bill) when it comes up this week.  
 
I believe very strongly that this is the best way to protect the future of our democracy by making every 
vote count.  One person, one vote.  This should not be a partisan issue. 
 
We the People are watching. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Wendy Gehring 
Portland, Oregon 97217 

 


